
  

                                                                                    

Oliver Street, Coventry, CV6 5TY 

Tel: (024) 7668 8992 

Fax: (024) 7658 1385 

@stanton_bridge 

Email: admin@stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher NLE & NSS: Mrs. Sofina A M Islam OBE 

MA Leadership & Management in Education  

ERA Leadership in Education Award – 2014 

B.Ed. (Hons) Primary, NPQH 

 

 

    
 
 
 
  

 
3rd November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In celebration for Diwali (the festival of light), we wish for your child to dress up in 
their best clothes on Thursday 4th November 2021. During the day, children will be 
carrying out various activities to understand what Diwali is and which religions it is 
celebrated by. This will inform their Religious Education learning and enhance their 
understanding of wider beliefs in the community. 
 
We look forward to seeing your child dressed up for the day! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Bajaj (Year 5 teacher) 
 
 
 

 


